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October 11, 1974

Ms. Laura Gilpin
Camino de Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Dear Laura:
I was so pleased to see that you received one of the 
Governor's Awards for service to the Arts in New Mexico. 
This is a well deserved honor indeed.
I am sorry I could not be present at the time the awards 
were made but I left Sunday for a meeting in Salt Lake City 
of the Western Association of Art Museum directors.
Best regards,

Van Deren Coke 
Director
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